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The more than 1,500 members of the Fraternal Order of Police, Lodge 99 are excited to see the 
Board of Police Commissioners continue to take steps toward hiring a new Police Chief.  Our 
members and the Kansas City community find themselves in dire need of an individual who 
possesses strong leadership qualities along with the experience, skill and ability to address 
increasing crime with a sense of urgency.  Our next Chief must understand the best and most efficient 
way to use the Department's resources. The FOP trusts it will be given an important voice in the final 
selection process and it looks forward to working with the new Chief to help address the important 
issues facing the Kansas City community. 

Brad Lemon 

President, Fraternal Order of Police Lodge #99. 
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